
Volunteers Needed 

MCPA values our members and sponsors and we need you to bring 
information to our members about our events and CLEs!! 

If you attend a CLE or event and want to write an article about that event or 
CLE, the MCPA would appreciate and encourage you to have your article 

published in our newsletter and shared on our listserv.   

Your article along with your name and picture, if you like, will be published 
in our newsletter.  The MCPA wants to bring these recaps to our members so 
they can read about our engaging guest speakers, our charitable events, and 

our informative and educational CLEs that the MCPA has to offer. 

Our valued sponsors and members make these events and CLEs possible 
which contribute to the success and mission of the MCPA.  We want to 

encourage our members to write an article and share these great moments to 
bring awareness and enjoyment to our members and encourage others to get 

involved.   

CLEs and events are a great time to network and meet other paralegals and 
members of the MCPA.  We want to see you and we want to hear your voice.   

We hope to see you at the next event or CLE and read your recap in our 
newsletter. 

Contact Michelle or Suzanne today! 

mcalkins@millerturetsky.com 

ssarver@gptreit.com 

TAKE A PICTURE AND INCLUDE IT WITH YOUR RECAP. 




